
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

        Dear Parents and Carers  5.7.21 

English 
This week we will be focusing on the 

importance of writing in the correct tense. 
The children will find out more about the 

Gregg family and compare what they 
thought at the beginning of the story and 
what they think now. We will be using our 
knowledge of suffixes to support us. We 
will also be developing our editing skills, 

ensuring we are checking our spellings and 
punctuation. 

 
 
 
  

  

 
 

Maths 
 

This week we will be recapping on  
repeated addition and how it links to mul-

tiplication.  
 

We will be learning that statements such 
as 5+5+5 is equivalent to 3 x 5. We will 
then be using our knowledge to solve 

word problems including in the context of 
money. 

 
 

  

Sounds Write 

 

This week we will learn to spell and 
build words containing the sound /g/. 
There are four different spellings for 

/g/, /g/ as in big, /gg/ as in digger, gh/ 
as in ghost and /gu/ as in guess. I won-

der if you can spot the /g/ sound in 
your kitchen? 

Wider curriculum 

 

This week we will be beginning our DT pro-
ject. The children will be thinking about what 
we will need to bake bread and to make our 

own packaging.  

To celebrate the end of the book fair we will 
be having a special Harry Potter themed af-
ternoon on Friday. The children will design 

their own outfit and make a witch or wizards 
hat. 

 

Term 6 Week 5 

 

We have Teams Parents’ consultations, on  6th and 7th July thank you to those who have 
booked an appointment, the link to the online teams meeting will be sent to you. This is a 
15 minute slot, if you feel this is not enough time to discuss everything please let your class 

teacher know and we can arrange an additional appointment.  

 

Thursday 8th July Games Day—children to come in to school wearing their brightly coloured 
sports gear for the whole day. We are very excited!  


